
Dux Hot Water has discontinued the production of the Dux Sunpro 305 gas 
solar water heater.

Current orders for Sunpro 305 will be fulfilled until the end of April 2012 and 
no further orders will be accepted for the Sunpro 305 effective immediately.

New gas solar water heater models are in production to replace the Sunpro 
305 and information will be released in the coming months.

Please contact Dux Customer Service for more details, or visit                                    
www.dux.com.au

Market Update - Sunpro 305 Discontinued

Market Update

11 April 2012


